ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES, BATHINDA

An Institute of National Importance Under Ministry of Health and Family Welfare

DEAN OFFICE

AIIMS/BTI/DEAN/2023/33M Date: 21-12-2023

Notice

Subject: Internship Program Batch-2019 AIIMS Bathinda

Dear Students,
On behalf of All India Institute of Medical Sciences (AIIMS), Bathinda, I

congratulate you and your family on your successful completion of M.B.B.S. and a
heartfelt welcome for the one-year Internship Program in AIIMS Bathinda.
This is for your kind information that the academic session of Internship Program

for batch-2019, will commence from 1st January 2024. Therefore, you are advised to

plan accordingly. We welcome you all to All India Institute of Medical Sciences, Bathinda
and wish you joyful journey of learning during the internship.

The detailed program of rotatory internship will be shared with you soon.

With best regards
Prof. Dr. Akhilesh Pathak

Dean Academics

AIIMS Bathinda

Prof. Dr. Akhilesh Pathak

Dean Academics
AlIMS, Bathinda




